

www.coj.net/tc taxcollector@coj.net

MICHAEL CORRIGAN TAX COLLECTOR 231 E. FORSYTH ST., SUITE 200 JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202-3356

The Honorable Mike Hogan
Duval County Supervisor of Elections
105 E. Monroe Street
Jacksonville, FL 32202

May 3, 2018

Dear Supervisor Hogan,

A few months ago, I was approached by a recruiter regarding the long vacant position of President and Chief Executive Officer of Visit Jacksonville. As a former chair of the Duval County Tourist Development Council I entertained the conversation about the position because I understand the importance of tourism to our state and I knew that my successor as Duval County Tax Collector would be elected in less than a year. As my conversations with Visit Jacksonville progressed, it became apparent that the need for a leader was imminent and would not align with the end of my term as Tax Collector.

I am honored and privileged to have been offered the position of President and CEO of Visit Jacksonville and recently accepted the position with a start date of no later than June 1st, 2018. Today, it is with mixed emotions that I am tendering my resignation as Duval County Tax Collector, effective June 1st, 2018. I have also submitted my resignation to Governor Rick Scott.

I am honored to have served Duval County as Tax Collector, and as a lifelong resident of Jacksonville, I am equally honored to be given the opportunity to promote and grow tourism in our great city.

Sincerely,

Michael Corrigan

Duval County Tax Collector

Cc: City Council Secretary Cheryl Brown

City Council President Anna Brosche